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July 3, 2013 
 

• We have posted the Annual Minutes on the website now. 

• For the coming year, our officers will be: 

1. Buddy Jones – President 

2. Helen McWilliams – Vice President 

3. Gerri Moler – Secretary 

4. Sue Hart – Treasurer 

5. Bunky Beard – Member-at-Large 

 
• Please note that there is a document on our website which lists all unacceptable 

trash items specified by Waste Management. Delay of trash service may result if 
unacceptable items are put in your trash tote for pick-up because the truck must 
immediately take all the trash to the Snow Hill Landfill before resuming service.   

 
• Please make sure all grass clippings are removed from the street & curb 

whenever your lawn is mowed – these clippings will damage the quality of our 
storm water ponds if left in the street. 

 
• Complaints are escalating for owners leaving their dog’s droppings on other’s 

property. Our rules allow fines up to $100 to anyone who violates this, so 
please have respect for your neighbors and clean up after your dog.  

 
• Please drive responsibly and obey our 25MPH speed limit in our community. 

Additional police patrol will be observing our area. 
 

Sincerely, 
The WWHOA Officers 


